
Glendale Park RFQ 

Questions and Answers 
 

1. Answered 4/12/2019 

Question: I read through the complete RFQ, and did not see anything regarding the size 

of the project. Is there a size restriction or preference the Salt Lake Art Design Board, 

Community Stakeholders, and/ or the Design and Construction Teams would wish for? 

 

Answer: For clarification, this call for artists is in the form of an RFQ, request for 

qualifications, so we will not be reviewing proposals at this time. We will review the 

artist’s letter of interest, resume, references, and images of completed past work of 

similar scope and scale.  

 

 The Art Design Board will select one artist and an alternate. The selected artist will be 

 invited to develop a proposal and to work closely with the architecture consultant. The 

 Artist has the opportunity to decide how their artwork is incorporated into the park, 

 whether it is a free standing sculpture, integrated into the design elements, etc. At this 

 time, there are no restrictions for size, or preferences, although we will expect the final 

 artwork to respond to the artwork goals.  

2. Answered 4/24/2019 

Question: It mentions that you have contracted with a landscape architect / design 

describes these changes? 

 Answer: Yes, currently there is a site plan that is at about 40% design.  We’ve attached 

 the site plan in the RFQ for artists to be able to view where design is currently at. The 

 site plans will not change until an artist is selected to further develop site details with 

 the landscape and design team.  

Here is a link to the RFQ on café 

https://artist.callforentry.org/festivals_unique_info.php?ID=6454 . As you scroll down, 

you can click on “View Site Details” and will be able to view the site plans there. 
 

 

 

https://artist.callforentry.org/festivals_unique_info.php?ID=6454

